Steven SeEe

From: Stacey Capizzano <stacey4ri@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 5:07 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H7234 & H7441

to the Health & Human Services Committee,
as I'm unable to appear in person for testimony, | am writing:

in OPPOSITION to H7234 regarding medical testing on animals. | support ETHICAL animal testing, which is overseen by
veterinarians, for the purpose of training healthcare workers. It is a very important part of the learning process; if not for
this, would you like experimentation on humans? | do not want to see that in my world. When this bill comes up for
discussion, you always get doctors who explain this to you how important it is to their training, so it's time to kill the bill.

in SUPPORT of H7441, it's about time we can buy raw milk from farmers! Thank you Representative Place for bringing
this forward. It's ridiculous to have to drive over state lines to obtain this beautiful farm product.

Thank you,
Stacey J Capizzano
172 Veazie St., Providence



